
 
 

                                                                        
 
16th February 2017 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Thursday 2nd March 2017 we will be celebrating World Book Day. Pupils can come to 
school dressed as a literary character and bring in their favourite book to share with 
friends. Throughout the day various book related activities will be held including: 
 

 A book swap shop (unwanted fiction and non-fiction books can be brought to 
school on Wednesday 1st March, maximum of 2 books per pupil) 

 Budding illustrators’ competition  

 Online storytelling activities 

 Comic strip/book review competition 
 

On the day, all children will also receive a £1 book token which is a gift from booksellers 
and book publishers and can be exchanged for one of TEN exclusive World Book Day £1 
books or used to get £1 off any full-price book. 

 
Further information about World Book Day resources can be found online at:  
 

http://www.worldbookday.com/resources/ 
 
This should be a fun day for all where we hope to promote and engage pupil interest in 
reading. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Michele Livingstone and the Librarians Pupil Group 

 
 
  
 


